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22nd January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers  
 

NSPCC Number Day – Friday, 2nd February 2024 
 

Pupils at St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe Primary school will be number crunching on Friday 2nd February to 
celebrate the NSPCC’s annual sponsored maths challenge – Number Day. 
 

Number Day is a fantastic fun way for all our children to be engaged with maths and to raise money 
to make a difference to the lives of vulnerable children across the country.   The aim of the day is to 
make maths fun and bring about a positive ‘can-do’ attitude towards it.   
 

To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking pupils and teachers to take part in fundraising for 
this good cause.  We are suggesting a donation of £1 from each child to wear an item or items of 
clothing with a number on e.g. football shirt, cap, netball shirt, etc.    
 

The children in Cliffe House would also like to run a competition ‘Guess How Many Sweets in the 
Jar’. If your child would like to try to win the sweets, we would ask for a donation of £1 to enter the 
competition. 
 

During the day the children will also be taking part in some sporting activities, using numbers to 
count and score points for their house teams.  
 

Please send your £1 donations to school with your child to hand to their class teacher on Friday 2nd 
February.  
 

The NSPCC needs funds to deliver vital services to vulnerable children across the country and by your 
child taking part in our exciting Number Day we hope to raise as much money as possible. 
 

We are sure that this will prove to be a memorable, fun filled day of numbers! 
 

Thank you for your support.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

C.S Hoile    H.Moloney   K. Lavender            

 

Mrs Hoile, Miss Moloney and Mrs Lavender 
Cliffe House 
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